
 

August 7th, 2024 

 

Congratulations, we’ve reviewed your application, and it is my pleasure to cordially invite you 

into the inaugural GApp Lab fellowship program! 

As a GApp Lab fellow, you will be part of a select cohort of students who will attend seminars 

designed to help you understand and explore digital health, and hopefully teach you some new 

skills along the way. You will also be an intern in the newly launched Software Development and 

System Design Core working with other interns and software development professionals on 

digital health projects. 

The fellowship is 20 hours per week; once you've accepted our offer, we'll send you more details 

regarding orientation and when we start up for the fall semester. We’ve bene working hard to 

develop a structure that makes sense to the goals of the fellowship program, the core, our 

projects and most importantly you! 

Please respond to this email ASAP and let us know if you are accepting the position or not. If we 

haven’t heard back from you by the end of the week, we will be offering the fellowship to a 

student on the waitlist. So please, respond quickly especially since we are approaching hiring 

deadlines. 

We're so excited to have you as we venture into an exciting new chapter for the GApp Lab! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Roger Altizer, PhD​
Associate Professor, Population Health Sciences​
Director, Therapeutic Games and Apps Lab​
Co-Director, Digital Health Initiative 


